Colin Durrant
Yarmouth Bicycle and Pedestrian Commmittee
LD 1750

I am writing on behalf of the Yarmouth Bicycle and Pedestrian Committee to express
our strong support for the interim use of the Berlin Subdivision corridor as a bike and
pedestrian trail, as recommended by the Rail Use Advisory Council.

Transitioning the rail line to a trail would increase safety and access for people of all
ages and abilities in our community, providing a safe and accessible route to schools,
local businesses and other amenities. The trail will also help our region meet its
climate action goals.

Our town strongly supports the interim use of the corridor as an active transportation
trail and urges you to act quickly to support the recommendation of the RUAC.

Thank you,
Colin Durrant, Chair



